
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Michael Ford <michael.ford@tllrwdcc.org> 
Date: Fri, Nov 12, 2010 at 9:44 PM 
Subject: Response to Your Proposed Motions 
To: "Gregory, Bob"  "Henderson, Margaret" margaret.henderson@tllrwdcc.org 
Cc: Nichole Bunker-Henderson Jim Crowson John White "Vanags, Uldis" Uldis Vanags Stephen Wark Sarah Hofmann "Peddicord, Dr. Lee" "Dolgener, Hon. Richard" 
<r.dolgener@tllrwdcc.org>, "Dolgener, Hon. Richard" Bob Wilson  
 
 
Commissioner Gregory,  
 
I apologize for the very late hour; however, please find attached my recommended responses to the proposed motions you handed me at the conclusion of the 12 June meeting in 
Andrews. 
 
Since the Commission took no formal action with regard to your proposed motions, I have taken the action to go through your motions and provide my personal recommendations that are 
in no way binding on the Commission, but merely reflect my individual recommendations. 
 
Margaret,  
 
Would you please post this document on the Commission website? 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Michael S. Ford, C.H.P. 
Chair, Texas LLRWD Compact Commission 
(806) 410-0226 main 
1-888-341-0634 fax 
michael.ford@tllrwdcc.org 
www.tllrwdcc.org 
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